1/23/2017 City of Portland Mail - Fwd: 23 Ocean

Portlan:
Maine

fes, Gocgle's good here Helen Donaldson <hcd@portlandmaine.gov>

Fwd: 23 Ocean

William Clark <wbc@portlandmaine.gov> Thu, Jan 19, 2017 at 9:32 AM
To: Helen Donaldson <hcd@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Nell,

The plan looks great.

I would review the licenses when you receive them.
Thanks,

Bill
[Quoted text hidden]

William Clark, PLS
Senior Project Engineer
DPW Engineering

City of Portland

55 Portland St.
Portland, ME 04101
207 874 8847
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